
Orientation Program for NSS Volunteers in Collaboration with Madad ki 

Raha Foundation.  

 

On 5th August, 2022 NSS team under the mentorship of Miss Kanika Bajaj and 

Mrs Himani Kumar organized an orientation program for NSS volunteers in 

collaboration with Madad ki Raah foundation. Mr. Rakshit, CEO of Madad ki 

Raah Foundation was invited to rejuvenate the minds with the fuel of nature, 

elevating thoughts and embrace the mother nature, making our biosphere, a better 

place to dwell in. About 100 students came forward to join NSS and pledged to 

work for society.  

  

 

 


